Your loyalty deserves recognition! You give faith to those who paid a terrible price in blood for your freedom!



Dear Chrysler 300M Enthusiasts Club,

A quarter million troops from the wars in Iraq and Afghanistan have turned up at VA medical facilities seeking care.

A quarter million. . . an enormous number!

Each has a claim on our loyalty, and many survived wounds that would have killed troops from prior wars. Burns all over their bodies. . . arms and legs blown away. . . brains forever injured!

When their bodies were severely wounded by the weapons of terrorists and insurgents, their future dreams and lives were forever changed. Never have these young men and women needed you and me more than now – in this time of crisis – when they must rebuild new lives from the ground up.

You've been there, Chrysler 300M Enthusiasts Club, loyal as ever throughout 2007!

To sincerely thank you, I have enclosed Wounded Warrior Project's elite 2008 Membership Card, honoring your special devotion to our war-wounded troops. Your generosity makes incredible things happen in the lives of our combat-injured heroes!

But with 2008. . . as the growing numbers show. . . we're beginning a year of extreme need.

At this crucial moment, will you send \$500... or even \$600... to help wounded warriors recover from their injures and regain independence?

As we start a demanding new year, will you send your gift of \$700... or \$800... to help our nation's wounded rebuild – or possibly redefine – their freedoms?

Consider the power of freedom. . . consider your gifts to our heroes like those pictured in this letter!

Think of a soldier blinded by the blast of a rocket-propelled grenade in combat outside Kandahar.

Over, please. . .









Before he even leaves Afghanistan, you're by his side with the help you provide through the Wounded Warrior Project.

When he arrives at a hospital back home, you're there again. . . as a WWP representative brings the well-deserved heartfelt greetings, friendship, and support from friends like you.

They have not been forgotten!

And just think what it means in that blinded hero's life when you make it possible for him to go on a WWP ski trip! As he glides down the side of a mountain with a sighted guide, he finds that the world has not closed in around him after all.

When he reaches the bottom of the ski slope, new confidence blossoms in his heart - a whole new, can-do attitude that you made happen!

All through the process, thanks to your generosity, our blinded soldier will have the counseling he needs to get a new start in life. . . and plenty of opportunities to learn from other wounded warriors. His family will get the support they need as they travel their own rocky road.

That's what you accomplished in 2007. . . what your giving will keep achieving in 2008!

Let me wish you a Happy New Year. . . along with my gratitude for all the happy new years that you create through the Wounded Warrior Project! But let me ask you to check our website at woundedwarriorproject.org for more ways you can help. And please continue to honor our veterans by flying your flag on patriotic holidays and all year round.

Thank veterans you know, as well as men and women in uniform. And here's another great way you can express your gratitude to America's heroes - Valentine's Day is coming in a few weeks. Why not write a few valentines and send them to our wounded in a VA hospital in care of the Chief of Voluntary Services?

Finally, in this time of war, remember the severity of need that our wounded warriors face!

Please, don't just open your checkbook at this moment of urgency. Open your heart to America's youngest heroes with the most generous gift you can possibly send!

A New Year of Rebuilding Heroes' Futures!

John Melia

Executive Director

P.S. Do something important after you send your 2008 Membership renewal gift today – and spread the message about honoring our veterans. Sign the back of your 2008 WWP Membership Card and display it prominently and with pride.